Report for Easton Royal Parish Council – Feb 2021


A very quiet period for the church.

Two services were held in in church December but not since.

The Advent Trail was a great success and thanks to Fiona de Pass for organising.

Carol singing took place on the rec mid-December. The weather wasn’t brilliant but there was a hardy group who came and sang, raising money for The Children’s Society.

The village Christmas card was again successful.

The repair to the stonework at the west side of the porch was undertaken in December, along with some other pointing on the south wall and buttresses.

Service have been held by zoom on the second and fourth Sundays recently.  A decision as to whether services can start again in church will be made following this week’s announcement but hopefully we will be able to hold an Easter service.

There is a proposal to make a display on the east front of the church for Easter.

It is hope the Annual church meeting will be held in church at the end of April.
